
Project Update: January 2022 
 
We started to conduct the wildlife consumer surveys using by local people-based 
approaches in Taninthari Region in February 2021. We started our surveys again in August 
2021after suspending for a few months due to the unexpected issues in the country.  A 
total of 332 local people, 100 from Dawei District and 100 from Myeik District and 132 from 
Kawthaung District were interviewed for wildlife consumption using a standard 
questionnaire set by local people-based approaches. Based on a multi-stage random 
sampling to perform door to door interview we managed strictly according to a selecting 
order of city-district-community neighbourhood.  
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
    
 
      
 
                 
 
 
          
 
 


